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I very strongly support of LD233, as well as all the gender protection bills you'll be 
reviewing today. 
Biological males should not, under any circumstances be allowed to participate in 
athletic programs and activities designated for females.  It is unfair, unsafe, and 
abusive to men and women, and especially harmful to adolescents for this to happen. 
LD233 ought to pass!
Thank you for supporting this, and all the other bills that are honoring genders, youth,
and all of our society.


